
 

 
 
 
 
 
6 June 2014 
            
Newsletter No 33 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Thought for the Week 
 

“For all the promises of God in Him are yes, and in Him Amen, to the glory of God through us.” 
2 Corinthians 1:20 

 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration Assembly on 
Monday 9 June 2014. All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for coffee afterwards. If 
Parents/Carers do attend could I please ask them to stay until Celebration Assembly finishes. This 
demonstrates to all the children that the entire celebration assembly is valued by Parents/ Carers. Thank you 
for your support. 
 

    Harry Bakhshi   Nursery 
For his excellent work on 

capacity 

Lauren Dooley    RW 
For a beautiful piece of writing 

Somtochukwu Chinwuko  RB 
For a lovely piece of writing about 

his holiday 

Raisa Altaf   1C 
For excellent progress in her 

writing 

Year 2 Children   1/2L 
For working very hard on their Key 

Stage 1 SAT‟s 

    Whole Class     2S 
For working very hard on their Key 

Stage 1 SAT‟s 

Priash Chana   3B 
For trying much harder to 
present his work neatly 

Safa Mohammed   3/4SS 
For always presenting her work 

beautifully and working hard in all 
areas 

  Isma Rahiem    4J 
For working extremely hard in 

Mathematics and making progress 
with her presentation 

Whole Class   5W 
For working together on an art 

project 

 Yasmin Mohammad   5/6B 
For working hard in all areas 

 Paranvir Aoulik   6S 
For working hard in Maths 

 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up 4J 

Spick and Span 2S 

Movement Bird 3/4SS 

Attendance 5W 

Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 3B   Runners up – 2S 

 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the „Kind and Thoughtful‟ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  The award 
will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 9 June 2014. The lucky children will also have fruit and 
milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 

Harvey Chiu-McCrea 
For always putting others before 

himself 

Ria Chouhan 
For always putting others first 



 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Please support us in continuing to improve our attendance and punctuality by encouraging your children to 
come to school and be on time every day. 
 
Term Dates 

End of Term 

Children break up on 
Friday 18 July 2014 

and return to school on 
Wednesday 3 September 2014 

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Executive Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 


